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June 7, 2002 
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization & Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046-1609 
 
 Reference:   Class II Permissive Change – Wow Wee Limited FCC ID:  OKP4022 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to request that a Class II Permissive Change be done on the Wow 
Wee Limited FCC ID:  OKP4022. 
 
The manufacturer has relayed the PCB.  The test data included is reflective of the 
changes made. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Sharon A. Hoffman 
 
Encl. 
 
 
 


